
The  Lyceum  announces  Wendy
and Peter Pan for Christmas
2018
All theatres have to be organised ahead of time, and the
Lyceum is no different as they have already announced that
this Christmas their show will be Wendy and Peter Pan from 29
November 2018 – 5 January 2019.
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This has to be one of Scotland’s best stories. Author JM
Barrie penned the work about the boy who never grows up and
this production has been adapted by Ella Hickson. This version
was first performed at the Royal Shakespeare Company in 2013
and then again in 2015.

Wendy and Peter Pan will be joined by Tinkerbell and Tiger
Lilly flying around the beautiful surroundings of the Lyceum
in a magical visit to Neverland around Christmastime.



For more information, please visit lyceum.org.uk

http://www.lyceum.org.uk

